
Participating Agreement with U.S. 
Forest Service for Post-fire Recovery 
Work on the Cameron Peak Fire



Background

• The Poudre River Watershed 

experienced a large % of medium 

to high burn severity from the 

Cameron Peak Fire

• Aerial Mulching has been 

implemented on ~6,000 acres for 

mitigation purposes

• An additional ~8,000 acres of 

mulching need has been identified



Background

• The Forest Service received 

funding they would like to provide 

to Greeley for mulching and other 

post-fire mitigation work

• Initial commitment is $6,000,000

• Greeley is not funding this work-it 

is a pass through agreement

• No cost match is required



Terms of Agreement

• Forest Service and Greeley will 

cooperate on the mutual goal of 

watershed protection and 

restoration

• Forest Service will reimburse 

Greeley for agreed upon 

mitigation work as identified in 

the Financial and Operating 

Plans

• Agreement will terminate May 1st 

2027



Questions?


